AP GUITAR SCHOOL

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER
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Dear students and supporters of AP Guitar School,

Do you remember what you wanted to play in September? We are getting

ready to take on new goals for making music as we enter this 2022-2023

academic year. Check out the news and have a safe and happy Labor Day
weekend. We'll see you on the other side of the break.
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Fall Master Class
registration now open!

Now's the time to register for our
exclusive master class with
Professor Rafael Padron at the
University of Miami Frost School of
Music.

Please note, seating is limited and
the deadline for registration is
September 16th.

In support of artistic
collaboration

As part of our mission, Alberto
Puerto Music engages with diverse
arts communities and creates
collaborative opportunities
between artists of other disciplines
and musicians. Our team was
pleased to attend the opening of
Empty Walls at the Coral Springs
Museum in an effort to continue
these interdisciplinary
explorations.

Check out our events page for
more information and let us curate
the music for your next event!



Recording in progress

As we approach Hispanic Heritage
Month, Alberto continues to work
on the arrangement and recording
of the Latin American lyrical
album with soprano singer
Yetzabel Arias. We would like to

bring these new works to new

spaces in the Miami area. If you
have ideas for performance

spaces, please reach out.

Support our
new album
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Welcome Studio B

We have added a new space to our
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Downtown Coral Gables studio

G

with a new teacher coming soon!
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We are looking forward to working

with new talents and students.

Check out our
studio page
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Follow Us
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Stay in touch with us at albertopuerto.com and as always, let us know if you
would like to mention any events or news in this community email.
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